
Dear Colleagues, 
 
we wish to  inform you that Conference Office will be located at the Conference place  
( the building of  Faculty of Mathematics, Computer Science and Econometrics, ul. Szafrana 4a )  
and will be active: 
 
        on  Sunday ( July 5, 2015 )   from 15:00  up to 23:00 
and 
       on   Monday ( July 6, 2015)   from 7:30 . 
 
    All participants will get the keys to their rooms in the Student Hostel (ul. Wyspiańskiego 60 ), 
which is located in a nice park , 250 m away from the Conference place and will  get  an assistance  
to reach the Student Hostel.  
 
   Moreover, the  participants who will  come to Zielona Gora on Sunday  are invited to a 
supper  which will be served  from 19:00  up to  22:00. 
 
 


